Minister Dacic speaks on the phone with his Egyptian counterpart
Saturday, 30 September 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
spoke by telephone with Egypt's Foreign Minister, Mr. Sameh Hassan Shoukry.

Both sides expressed their satisfaction over the fact that the two countries' Presidents, Messrs.
Abdel Fatah el-Sisi and Aleksandar Vucic, met in New York, and they agreed that the Egyptian
Foreign Minister should visit Serbia by the end of the year.

The two Ministers also touched upon the forthcoming activities in UNESCO, election of the
UNESCO Director General and possible membership bid by "Kosovo".




